

ĐỀ THI HỌC KÌ 2 LỚP 6 MÔN TIẾNG ANH

NĂM 2020 - 2021 CÓ ĐÁP ÁN

A	T A	TAT.	\sim T	T A			\sim	T	~	1
Α.	LΑ	(IN	lτl	JA	GE	H	U.	U		

A. LANGUAGE FOCUS.						
I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others'. Circle A, B, C or D.						
1. A. wea <u>th</u> erman B. <u>Th</u> anksgiving C. nei <u>th</u> er D. fea <u>th</u> er						
2. A. <u>goggles B. sport C. stop D. not</u>						
II. Choose the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following						
sentences. Circle A, B or C, then correct it.						
1. He <u>has (A)</u> never <u>rode (B)</u> a horse <u>in (C)</u> his life.						
2. Everest is <u>highest (A)</u> mountain <u>in (B)</u> the <u>whole (C)</u> world.						
3. Did (A) you watched (B) the show (C) last night?						
4. Jack, not close (A) the door! We keep (B) it open for (C) the cat.						
5. We might have robots (A) in the garden watering (B) the flowers and feed (C) the dogs						
and cats.						
III. Give the correct form of the verbs in the brackets to complete the sentences.						
1. If we (need) some help, we'll ask.						
2. Be careful! The teacher (look) at you.						

Trang chủ: https://vndoc.com/ | Email hỗ trợ: hotro@vndoc.com | Hotline: 024 2242 6188

4. If we stay at home, we (miss) the show.

3. The boy (learn) _____ for three years, but he can't understand this letter.



B. READING.

I. Read the following passage about crazy sports. Fill each gap with no more than three words.

CRAZY SPORTS

Royal Soccer

Two soccer matches are held every year in a small village in England. The teams include everyone in the village. There are no specific rules. Just be careful not to kill anyone! We don't know when the game started.

Chess Boxing

This game is popular in Finland. You need to be both smart and strong, because players play chess and then box against each other. There are 11 rounds. Winning comes from either a checkmate or a knockout. This game was first seen in a 1991 movie.

Cheese Chase

This game is held in a small corner of the British Isles. It involves 20 competitors chasing a block of cheese down the hill. Whoever gets the cheese wins. The game is at least 200 years old.

Sports	Where?	How to play?	Origin?
Royal Soccer	England	no (2)	unknown
Chess Boxing	(1)	combination of chess and (3)	since 1991
Cheese Chase	British Isles	chase a block of cheese down the hill	known (4) years ago

Trang chủ: https://vndoc.com/ | Email hỗ trợ: hotro@vndoc.com | Hotline: 024 2242 6188



II. Read the passage and answer the questions.

Watching	telev	isic	on is an	intere	sting a	and f	un activit	y. T	The fi	irst tel	evision	broa	idcast i	n
Australia	was	in	1956.	Back	then,	the	pictures	on	TV	were	black	and	white	only.
Television	n													

has changed a lot since then. There are several channels, and they show different TV programmes. In Western Australia, the main channels are ABC, Seven, Nine, Ten, and SBS.

TV guides tell us what programmes are shown on which channel, and at what time on a day.

Many programmes on television are episodes. They are parts of a series. These episodes usually last for either 30 minutes or a full hour. At the weekend, there are interesting films. You can watch them instead of going to the cinema.

1. When was the first Australian TV broadcast?
2. How were the pictures on TV then?
3. Where can you find out the time of your favourite TV show?
4. How long do episodes on TV usually last?
III. Read the passage and decide which answer A, B, C or D best fits each space.
Sydney is the (1)of the state New South Wales in Australia. It is the
largest, oldest, and perhaps the (2) beautiful city in Australia. Sydney has a
population of 4.5 million. Its harbour is one of the largest in the world, and famous
(3) the Harbour Bridge and the Opera House. The streets in the city centre Trang chủ: https://vndoc.com/ Email hỗ trợ: hotro@vndoc.com Hotline: 024 2242 6188



Thư viện Đề thi - Trắc nghiệm - Tài liệu học tập Miễn phí

following questions as suggestions.
II. Write a paragraph (60-80 words) about your dream house. You can answer the
4. a lot/ your/ decrease / You/ will/ should/ of/ or/ you/ pay/ water/,/ use/ have to.
3. important/ Sports/ part/ games/ our / play/ in / and/ an/ lives.
2. loves/My/I/ Korean films/,/ don't/ but/ mother.
1. in/future/solar/People/the/will/use/energy/.
words.
I. Rearrange the words to make the meaningful sentences. You must not change the
C. WRITING.
5 A. short B. long C. wide D. narrow
4 A. at B. on C. with D. to
3 A. with B. in C. for D. at
2 A. less B. most C. fewer D. more
1 A. village B. capital C. site D. home
Paddington are (5) and the houses are big.
are narrow (4) many art galleries, restaurants, pubs, but the streets in

- Where will the house be?

Trang chủ: https://vndoc.com/ | Email hỗ trợ: hotro@vndoc.com | Hotline: 024 2242 6188



- What will it look like?
- What will it have? (a swimming pool, a garden,)
- Will you love it? Why (Why not)?
ĐÁP ÁN
A. LANGUAGE FOCUS.
I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others'. Circle A, B, C or D.
1. B 2. B
II. Choose the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following sentences. Circle A, B or C. Then correct them.
1. B thành ridden
2. A thành the highest
3. B thành watch
4. A thành don't
5. B thành to water
III. Give the correct form of the verbs in the brackets to complete the sentences
1. need
2. is looking
3. has learned

Trang chủ: https://vndoc.com/ | Email hỗ trợ: hotro@vndoc.com | Hotline: 024 2242 6188



4. will miss

n	RI		\mathbf{n}	
к	K	H /		

- I. Read the following passage about crazy sports. Fill each gap with no more than three words.
- 1. Finland
- 2. specific rules
- 3. boxing
- 4. 200/ two hundred
- II. Read the passage then answer the questions.
- 1. In 1956.
- 2. Black and white.
- 3. In TV guides.
- 4. For 30 minutes or a full hour.
- III. Read the passage and decide which answer A, B, C or D best fits each space
- 1. B; 2. B; 3. C; 4. C; 5. C
- C. WRITING.
- I. Rearrange the sentences. You must not change the words.
- 1. People will use solar energy in the future.
- 2. My mother loves Korean films, but I don't.
- 3. Sports and games play an important part in our lives.

Trang chủ: https://vndoc.com/ | Email hỗ trợ: hotro@vndoc.com | Hotline: 024 2242 6188



4. You should decrease your water, or you will have to pay a lot.

II. Write a paragraph (60-80words) about your dream house. You can answer the following questions as suggestions.

- Where will the house be?
- What will it look like?
- What will it have? (a swimming pool, a garden,)
- Will you love it? Why (Why not)?

Mời bạn đọc tham khảo thêm tài liệu Tiếng Anh lớp 6 tại đây:

Bài tập Tiếng Anh lớp 6 theo từng Unit: https://vndoc.com/tai-lieu-tieng-anh-lop-6 Bài tập Tiếng Anh lớp 6 nâng cao: https://vndoc.com/tieng-anh-pho-thong-lop-6 Bài tập trắc nghiệm trực tuyến Tiếng Anh lớp 6: https://vndoc.com/test/mon-tieng-anh-<u>lop-6</u>

